Sponsor a Senior - MHS Class of 2024!

Each of the 49 members of the Senior Class will receive a banner
(2’ x4/2 x 3') to commemorate their achievements while a student at
Marcellus Community Schools. The banners of the Top Ten students will be displayed
on light poles beginning mid- to late May. Banners for the remaining 39 students will
be displayed in windows of participating businesses. Due to the upcoming strectscape
project, it is unknown at this time which light poles will be available,
but we promise to get those banners flying!
(If you are a business owner and would be willing to display a few, please come forward).
Cost per banner is $40.00.
Please help make this recognition for our Seniors possible.

Each student gets to keep their banner as a keepsake.

Senior Name (optional):

Sponsor Name:

Address:

City/State/ Zip:

Phone or Email:

Make checks payable to The Marcellus News
(pleasc make a notation that it is in support of the Banner Projcct)

PO Box 277, Marcellus MI 49067.

Ouestions? Contact cditor@marcellusnews.com

The Banner Projecl is a collaboration between The Marcellus News and Megan Schuur Photography,
with support from the Marcellus Community Schools and the Vlllagc of Marcellus.



